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9 December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Conclusion of the autumn term - 20th December 2024 

As we approach the conclusion of this term, I want to express sincere wishes for a joyous and holy 

Christmas to you and your family. The school term will officially come to an end on Friday, 20th 

December, at 12:20 pm, and we kindly request that students make their way home promptly on that 

day. 

Our learning journey will resume on Tuesday, 7th January, at the usual time to a Week B timetable. I 

encourage you to anticipate 'The Review,' a detailed overview that will be shared later this week. 

This newsletter will encapsulate the significant highlights and achievements of everything that has 

unfolded during this term. 

Wishing you a festive and joyous holiday season! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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